
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

lans'k 
 

;g lqudj vR;Ur izLkUurk dh vuqHkwfr gqbZ gS fd fgeky;u baLVhV;wV 
QkWj bUok;jUesaV] bdksyksth ,.M MsoyiesaV ¼gkbZQhM½] jkuhpkSjh] fVgjh x<+oky 
}kjk mRrjk[k.M jkT; esa lapkfyr dh tk jgh ifj;kstukvksa rFkk dk;Zdzeksa dks 
tu lkekU; rd igqWpkus gsrq ,d osclkbV rS;kj dh xbZ gSA 

 
eS gkbZQhM }kjk mRrjk[k.M jkT; eas lapkfyr dh tk jgh fodklkRed 

rFkk jkstxkjijd ifj;kstukvksa rFkk dk;Zdzeksa dh izla'kk djrk gwW vkSj vis{kk 
djrk gwW fd blds dk;Zdze lr~r :i ls tkjh jgsaxsA 

 
eS gkbZQhM ds vf/k'kklh funs'kd Jh dey cgqxq.kk rFkk leLr gkbZQhM 

ifjokj dks 'kqHkdkeuk iszf"kr djrs gq, muds }kjk lapkfyr dh tk jgh 
ifj;kstukvksa rFkk dk;Zdzeksa ds  mToy Hkfo"; dh dkeuk djrk gwWA 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MESSAGE 
 

 
 

I extend my heartiest congratulation at the launching of the 
website of Himalayan Institute For Environment, Ecology & 
Development- (HIFEED), Ranichauri, Tehri Garhwal. I believe that 
in this rapidly changing world this website will depict the social and 
cultural heritage of Uttarakhand in most conserved and traditional 
from as cherished by its people in their various forms of art and 
crafts. 
 

I appreciate the efforts of HIFEED staff members who are 
concerned with the cause of upliftment of Uttarakhand and all 
those who are determined to work dedicatedly to make a 
contribution in empowerment of Uttarakhand through their 
creative works. 
 

I am sure this website will prove to be of immense value to 
all who are working for development and upliftment of the 
Uttarakhand State. 
 

I convey my best wishes to Mr. Kamal Bahuguna, Executive 
Director of HIFEED and HIFEED staff members for the success of 
this website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


